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The 10th Annual Dan Lane Memorial 
Gospel Singin’ will be held on Saturday, 
June 2, beginning at 6 p.m. in Georgetown 
Christian Reformed Church, 11611 Trafal-
gar Rd. Doors open at 5 p.m. 

Tickets are $25 or 10 for $200. Call Gary 
or Cathy Lane, 905-873-7565.

The event headlines American gospel 
groups, Greater Vision and the Mark Tram-
mell Quartet. Since 1990, Greater Vision has 
become the most awarded trio in the histo-
ry of gospel including being named Gospel 
Music’s Favourite Trio by The Singing News 
magazine and the Southern Gospel Music 
Association. 

Dan Lane Memorial Gospel 
Singin’ returns for 10th year

Greater Vision, from left, Rodney Griffi n, Gerald 
Wolfe and Chris Allman.

Our General Meeting is on 
Thursday, June 21 at 7:30 p.m. 

Tickets are still available for 
our 84th Birthday Supper Hon-
ours and Awards Evening on 
Friday, Sept. 21. Cocktails 6:30  
p.m. with dinner at 7 p.m. to be 
followed by great entertainment. 
Cost of tickets are $10 each. You 
may purchase them through me, 
Janet by calling 905-873-9644. 

We would like to thank Branch 

President Ray Clarke, Danny Ed-
wards, Dave Frost, Jack Harrison, 
Roy Preston, Dick Scheeringa and 
Sue Thomas for their time and ef-
forts for hosting the Appreciation 
Dinner for the Ladies Auxiliary 
held recently. It was certainly ap-
preciated by us and we loved ev-
ery minute of it!

Don’t forget ladies to support our 
Branch Hungry Man Breakfasts on 
the second Saturday of each month; 
the next one is June 9. 

To our Comrades who are under 
the weather, we think of you often!

Georgetown Legion Ladies Aux. 
appreciates Appreciation Dinner

By JANET MALLOY
Georgetown Legion Ladies Auxiliary


